BISHOP VESEY'S PARENTS ASSOCIATION



Founded 1948

Annual General Meeting

Dear Parent / Guardian

In accordance with our constitution, we are required to call an Annual General Meeting and invite all members. As a Parent of Bishop Vesey's Grammar School you are all considered members of the Parent Association.

The meeting is to take place in The Hive on **Monday 22nd October 2018 between 7:00 pm to 7:45 pm**. All are welcome to attend either to vote or apply for posts.

All posts are due for either re-election or open are as follows

PA Officers for Re-election 2018 / 2019

Post	Current elected 2017/8	Current status 2018/9
Chair	Mark Abbott, Maxine Hanley, Richard White	Open for Nomination
Deputy Chair	Mark Abbott, Maxine Hanley, Richard White	Open for Nomination
Secretary	Mark Abbott, Maxine Hanley, Richard White	Open for Nomination
Treasurer	Richard White	Open for Nomination
50/50 Club	Maxine Hanley	Open for Nomination
Event Coordinator	Sam Khan, Caroline Moore	Open for Nomination
Event Champions	Vacant	Open for Nomination
Communications Officer	Sally Lugg, Georgina Southgate	Open for Nomination
Easy Fundraising	Vacant	Open for Nomination

The PA is an important and integral part of the Vesey Community and the current board are keen to introduce new members to the open posts to maintain the enthusiasm and drive the committee forward.